
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Confirmed Case of COVID-19 at 
Cineplex Cinemas Ancaster 

 
TORONTO, ON, July 22, 2021 – Cineplex was made aware that a team member at Cineplex Cinemas Ancaster 

in Ancaster, ON, has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual last worked in the theatre on July 20, 2021. 

The health and safety of employees and guests remains Cineplex’s top priority, and over and above the 

comprehensive cleaning and physical distancing protocols that were put in place at all theatres in response to 

COVID-19, the company is taking the following immediate steps: 

• Completed a thorough deep-clean and disinfection of the theatre 

• Working with local public health authorities to investigate the team member’s recent shifts and close 

contacts 

• Instructing any potentially exposed team members to get tested, stay home and self-isolate 

 

With Cineplex’s comprehensive, VenueSafeTM protocols and procedures, the risk of exposure to its team and 

the public is low. That said, the Company will continue to work in close partnership with local public health 

authorities to ensure it meets and exceeds all necessary requirements. For guests looking for more 

information or who have any questions, please visit cineplex.com or contact Cineplex’s Guest Services team. 
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https://www.cineplex.com/Global/health-and-safety
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